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In general, it is the offense of attempting to overthrow the
government of the state to which the offender owes allegiance,
or of betraying the state into the hands of a foreign power.

Today, Americans are being driven to their television sets by
spin doctors to watch the illegals that have invaded their
land.  What is being highlighted by the networks are the
crimes being committed: murdering American police officers,
rape, drug and child trafficking, carjackings, targeting malls
in cities throughout the country, and the list of crimes goes
on (Deuteronomy 4:6).

Then, only adding insult to the crimes they are responsible
for committing, they cry out in front of the cameras, begging
not to be sent back to the country from which they came. 
This, of course, they do with their country’s flag in their
hands waving above their heads back and forth.

So, in other words, they came here illegally to conquer this
country (Deuteronomy 28:43).
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Yet, with all of this, the networks are distracting and not
highlighting  the  fact  that  it  has  been  the  American
politicians, in both federal and state positions, who have
treasonously enticed these illegals into America (Luke 22:48).

They have enticed them with $5 to $10,000 credit cards, cell
phones, homes, cars, planes, and bus tickets to their desired
destinations.  This is all factual information, friends.  They
are even letting them vote.

These said representatives have clearly committed the act of
treason against the very people they are to serve, namely, you
and me!

Treason:  In  general,  it  is  the  offense  of  attempting  to
overthrow the government of the state to which the offender
owes allegiance, or of betraying the state into the hands of a
foreign power. – Websters 1828

When we look at Article III, Section 3 of the US Constitution,
we read:

Treason  against  the  United  States  shall  consist  only  in
levying War against them, or in adhering to their Enemies,
giving them Aid and Comfort. No Person shall be convicted of
Treason unless on the Testimony of two Witnesses to the same
overt Act, or on Confession in open Court.

These treasonous criminals have become so emboldened that many
of them have now stated that they will stand in the way of
deporting the illegals that they have allured into America.

According to 8 US Code 1324 Bringing in and harboring certain
aliens.

When  a  crime  has  been  committed  by  an  illegal,  the  said
representative who allured them in is to be personally held
accountable for the crime committed by the illegals.

https://www.law.cornell.edu/uscode/text/8/1324


Unless the American people learn the lesson, and quickly, that
our representatives are NOT above the Law and that they are to
be held accountable for the smallest of crimes by “We the
People” through the impeachment process, and prosecuted when
impeached, in teaching them the consequences (Proverbs 16:6;
21:7), all will be lost!
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